
savings & money market business products.

Business  
Statement Savings

Tenant/Escrow  
Agent Business  

Savings

Business  
Money Market

Private Business 
Money Market

Prestige Business  
Money Market

Ideal for

Small business who would 
like to set aside a smaller 
amount of savings while 
earning interest. 

Landlord or property 
manager who would like 
to hold funds as Escrow 
Agent for a tenant. 

Small business who would 
like to set aside a small 
amount of savings with the 
benefit of check writing 
privileges while earning 
interest. 

Business who would like 
to set aside a moderate 
amount of savings with the 
benefit of check writing 
privileges while earning 
interest.

Business who would like to 
set aside a larger amount 
of funds for savings with 
the benefit of check 
writing privileges while 
earning interest. 

Monthly Maintenance Fee if 
Minimum Balance Not Met

$5.00 — $10.00 $15.00 $25.00

Minmum Balance $500.00 — $1,500.00 $50,000 $250,000.00

Exclusive Discounts — — — —

•	 Statement Mailing Fee 
Waived
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